
More people, more like Jesus. 

Loving God, loving others. 

November 11, 2018 

9:00am & 11:00am 



EVANGELICAL COVENANT CHURCH OF WHITEHALL – NOVEMBER 11, 2018 

WELCOME 
We are glad you’re here! 

NEW HERE? 

Thank you for joining us today!  Our prayer is that you will be blessed 

as you worship this morning.  Please fill out the enclosed 

communication card and place it in the offering plate to let us know 

how we can assist you!  We would love to meet you and share a 

coffee and some refreshments with you in the Don Erickson Room 

POWER UP CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
We have an exciting time of worship during both services for children 

ages 2 years through 5th grade.  Check your child in at either of the 

two kiosks in the Don Erickson Room.  2 year-olds and preschoolers are 

in the upstairs classrooms off the hallway, and K-5th graders are 

downstairs.  Parents—you will be required to pick up your children after 

services!  Nursery is available for children from birth—2 years of age and the 

nursery drop-off is located along the east wall in the Don Erickson Room. 

Today’s Service 
 

Always 
 

Call To Worship – 1 Peter 4:7-11 
 

Mission Moment 
 

How Deep the Father’s Love for Us 
 

Broken Vessels (Amazing Grace) 
 

”What To Do When Conflict Comes” 

Pastor Tom Beeghly 
 

Tithes & Offerings 
 

Battle Hymn/God Bless America 

MISSION MOMENT 

“Operation 

Heal Our Patriots” 

 

When a spouse in the military is 

deployed overseas, everything 

changes. Add being wounded 

while in action to the picture 

and the marriage suddenly 

faces changes neither partner 
could have ever anticipated. 

Find how Operation Heal Our 

Patriots is working to strengthen 

the relationships and faith of our 

wounded veterans.  



YOUTH MINISTRIES 
 

Hi-League 
Grades 9-12 

Wednesdays, 7:30-9pm 
NOVEMBER—BACK @ ECC! 

Craig Smith, HL Pastor 

215-7075 
FB: World’s Best Youth 

Group 

 

Junior Hi-League 

(JHL) 

Grades 6-8 

Wednesdays, 6:30-8pm 
Here @ ECC! 

 

JHL Breakfast Club 

Sundays, 9-10:15am 
Meets downstairs in gym. 

Chuck Connell 

JHL Director 

215-5814 

FB: Jr. High League 

 

JHL Retreat at Portage 

Lake—Nov 16-18 

See Chuck for info! 

THE LATEST INFORMATION: 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Pick up a brochure and shoebox provided, fill it 

with gifts and we will send it off to bless children 

around the world! Through Operation Christmas 

Child, thousands of children are reached each 

year with the gospel of Jesus Christ.  Shoeboxes 

will be leaving the premises after services 

NEXT SUNDAY—NOV 18.  Please make sure you 

boxes are here! 

 
SAVE THE DATE(S): 

⇒ CHRISTMAS WORSHIP CELEBRATION  

        SUNDAY, DECEMBER 23, 9AM & 11AM 

 

⇒ CHRISTMAS EVE CANDLELIGHT SERVICES 

DECEMBER 24 AT 5PM & 11PM 

 
CHRISTMAS WORSHIP CHOIR & MUSICIANS 

We are organizing our Christmas Worship 

Celebration musical team for Sunday, Dec 23)!  

We would love to have you join us in the worship 

choir, or if you can play an instrument for our 

orchestra, please let us know on your 

communication card.  Practices will be after 

Sunday services on December 2, 9 and 16 and 

on Saturday, December 22. 

YANCY IN CONCERT!         TONIGHT—6PM 
If your children have ever been to VBS, then they have probably heard 

Yancy’s music.  She is coming to ECC TONIGHT for this special family concert!   
We have 120 tickets left and they will be $5 each at the door.  If you received 

complimentary tickets and you aren’t going to use them, please return them 

to Terri Means! 

• DOORS OPEN AT 5:15PM 

• We will be taking a Love Offering as a way to thank Yancy for her 

generosity in fitting us into her schedule. 

• Yancy CDs and t-shirts will also be available to purchase. 

AWANA—Preschool—6th grade 

Tuesdays, 6:30-8pm 
Giving children an opportunity to 

know, love and serve Jesus for a 

lifetime!  If you are interested in 

serving, please contact Jon or Melissa 

Erickson (861-7127). 

HOW’S YOUR SERVE?   
Are you looking for a place to serve 

here at ECC?  We would love to 

help you!  Please let us know on your 

communication card or contact 

Pastor Justin for more information!. 



CONTACT US: 

Office Information: 
Hours: Mon—Thurs   8-3:30pm 

office@eccwhitehall.org 
(231) 894-4271 
 

Pastor Tom Beeghly 
Senior Pastor 
tbeeghly@eccwhitehall.org 

 

Pastor Justin Porath 
Associate Pastor 
jporath@eccwhitehall.org 

 

Pastor Craig Smith 
Worship & Youth Pastor 
csmith@eccwhitehall.org 

 

Chuck Connell 
Jr. High Director 
cconnell@eccwhitehall.org 

 

Terri Means 
Children’s Ministries Director 

tmeans@eccwhitehall.org 

 

Amy Love 
Office Administrator 
alove@eccwhitehall.org 

OPPORTUNITIES  
 

LIFEGROUPS HAVE STARTED…but it’s not too late 

to sign up!  Grab a Life Group Brochure from the 

Guest Services Desk to find a group that's right 

for you. If you have additional questions, please 

contact Pastor Justin! 
 

COVENANT QUILTERS I & II   

Quilts are made to bless our local ministries.   

CQI—Meets every other Monday, 1- 4pm—ECC 
Gym.  Next meeting is November 19.  

Contact Lee:  292-2213 

CQII—Every Tuesday, 5-9pm @ Linda Wood’s home, 

7020 Durham Road, Whitehall.  

Contact Linda: 292-1143 
 

SCRIP 

SCRIP is an ongoing fundraiser for our youth 

programming with a personal incentive for 
earning as well.  We have more to tell you, so 

contact Melissa Brower for all the details!  (231) 

794-8049 or brower_melissa@hotmail.com 
 

FAITH IN ACTION BOARD 

Our Faith In Action board in the Don Erickson 

Room is a great tool for those in our 

congregation to present a need or to meet a 

need!  Confidentiality is guaranteed when 

requested.  Please contact Pastor Justin if you 

have a need you would like posted! 

 

For more ECC information, visit: 
 

    Website:  www.eccwhitehall.org 

Facebook:  Evangelical Covenant 

                     Church of Whitehall 

Stewardship Report 
11/4/18 General Fund (GF) Giving  $    15,425.58 
Weekly budget GF goal  $   12,343.20 

YTD GF Giving (thru 11/4) $ 515,690.44 

YTD GF Goal (thru 11/4) $ 551,258.60 

YTD GF Deficit  $   35,568.16 

PEWS AVAILABLE!  We still have pews available for you to take home!   

Pews are 21’ long—two pieces.  We will be replacing them with chairs.   

May we suggest a donation to the “chair fund” in exchange for the pews? 

We are purchasing additional chairs from this fund as the funds come in.  

If this is something you may be interested in, please contact Amy in the office.  
 

BRICKS FOR THE BUILDING FUND 
If you would like to purchase a memorial landscape brick to be placed on 

the south side of our building, please stop by Guest Services Desk for a form.   


